
Instructions if you identify a lead-based service line.
As part of City of Greensboro's Lead & Copper Program, we are asking residents and business owners for their help to identify service line materials. The following is a list of procedures if you identify lead-based plumbing in your residence or place of business:
· Filter all water used for drinking and cooking. Never cook with or drink warm/hot tap water.  Boiling tap water will not improve water quality.
· If the faucet has not been used for more than 6 hours, flush faucet using cold water for about 2-3 minutes before using water for drinking or cooking. 
· Clean faucet screens (aerators) regularly.
· Consider using bottled water.
· To replace your lead-based plumbing, we recommend obtaining multiple quotes from certified plumbing contractors. 
It is the property owner’s responsibility to maintain the plumbing from the right-of-way/meter location into the residence or place of business. 
If you have any Lead and Copper questions, please email or call the City at:
 LeadandCopper@greensboro-nc.gov
336-373-2055
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